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First name: Sharon
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Title: 

Comments: I believe this project would be a good attraction for Albuquerque and the Sandia Mountains adding

year around enjoyment of the beautiful mountains. I would want the natural beauty to be respected and

preserved.  I live within a few miles of the peak so I would also want the preservation of our mountain

communities without a lot of additional new restaurants etc so that our way of life is also protected.  Certainly a

few more restaurants on the 14 would benefit all the businesses without making it a fast food alley.


